
Park City Municipal Corporation 

Request for Proposals 

Low Floor Transit Buses 

Sealed proposals will be received by Park City Municipal Corporation until 5:00 PM local time on 

March 11, 2015 in the office of Public Works, 1053 Iron Horse Drive, P.O. Box 1480, Park City, 

Utah 84060. 

 Request for Proposals and Technical Specifications is now available  as of December 13, 

2014 for the purchase of eleven (11) 29’ – 40’ Low Floor Transit buses with an option for up to 

29 additional buses, as described in the Request for Proposals.  They are available by contacting 

Darren Davis, Transit Administrative Team Leader, by fax at (435) 658-8945, or electronically at 

ddavis@parkcity.org. 

 This procurement will be funded using local and Federal Transit Administration funds.  

The successful proposer will be required to comply with all applicable federal, state and local 

laws.  Park City Municipal Corporation encourages Disadvantaged Business Enterprises to 

submit proposals and is an Equal Opportunity Employer.   

 Park City Municipal Corporation reserves the right to reject or declare unresponsive any 

or all proposals, with or without cause, to waive any minor irregularities in any proposal, and to 

make awards in its best interest.  A proposal guarantee is required from each proposer 

equivalent to five (5) percent of the proposal price of eleven (11) buses.  The “proposal 

guarantee” shall consist of a firm commitment such as a bid bond certified check, or other 

negotiable instrument accompanying the proposal as assurance the proposer will, upon 

acceptance of their proposal, execute such contractual documents as may be required within 

ninety (90) days of the proposal due date. 
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